
Reminder- There will be no working hours for the 
Village of Cuba, NY staff Monday, September 4th, 
2023- for Labor Day. Regular hours will resume 

Tuesday, September 5th, 2023. 
 

*******Brush Day is scheduled for Monday September 
11, 2023. Have your brush to the curb according to the 

brush laws by 

 7:00 am Monday September 11th.  😊 ******* 
 

 


